
From: Riley, Christine  
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 1:53 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Salvation Army Civic Luncheon 
 
Good morning Mr. Berlin,  
On Thursday, May 19 at 11:30 a.m., I was the guest at the Salvation Army’s 2016 Civic Luncheon.  The 
Salvation Army is a DFSS delegate agency and I attended the event as their guest. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Christine A. Riley, M.Div. 
Chicago Department of Family and Support Services 
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